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Thank you for your request to Kainga Ora - Homes and Communities, dated 31 October 2023, which 
you made through the www.fyi.org.nz website. You requested the following information under the 
Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

Please confirm the Chea/ contract which you have valued at 130, 163. 00 The original Contract 
was $100k, with a variation of $125k taking it to a total $225k. 

Your sheet is also missing two columns requested in the original question: 

- total amount agreed for contingency (or max contract value)

- amount spent to date

1./ Has ROG already paid the original contract value, leaving KO with the $125k (Variation #1) 
and other costs have increased it to $130k? Or was this documented incorrectly in your sheet 
sent? 

In relation to the Chea! contract, the table provided with your earlier request excluded the initial Cheal 
contract of $100,000 (excluding GST). I apologise for any confusion caused. 

I have attached to this letter an updated and corrected table of contractor costs, as at 15 November 
2023. This now includes the initial Cheal contract and the specified columns. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision on your 
request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
Freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that Kainga Ora proactively releases its responses to official information requests where 
possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/, with your personal information 
removed. 

aser 
I Manager - Urban Development and Delivery 




